
With God all things are possible. Matthew 19:26 

Kite News! 
Hello, 

I hope everyone had an enjoyable week. 

Attached with this letter is our curriculum overview for this half term- it going to be a busy few weeks! 

Just a few reminders…. 

PE  

We have our PE lessons on Tuesday and Wednesday. Children are asked to come to school in their school PE kit 

only on these days.  

Homework 

Children are required to complete a minimum of 20 minutes per week on Times Tables Rockstars practising 

their rapid recall of times tables and division facts and a minimum of 20 minutes per week learning their 

spellings on Edshed. If any child can not remember their login, please come and see me. 

Year 6 

 In preparation for the SATs in May, Year 6 children will receive a little extra homework in the coming weeks. 

Please make every effort to encourage your child to complete it and bring it back to school. 

KIRFs (Key Instant Recall Facts) 

During our Key skills sessions, we will be looking at and developing our Key Instant Recall Facts. Our KIRF’s for 

this half term are: 

 

Year 5 
Recognise the percent symbol (%)   
  
Recall percentage and decimal equivalents of  
½ ,1/4 ,1/5 ,2/5 and 4/5. 
 

 
 

Year 6 
 
Recall formula:   
volume of cubes and cuboids (length x width x 
height)   
Know that volume is notated in cubic units (e.g. 
cm³ and mm³)   
Recall formula: area of a triangles: 12 (base x 
height)   
Recall formula: area of parallelograms: base x 
height   
 

 

Any help you can give your children to remember these facts would be very helpful. 

As always, if you have questions or need to speak to me, please either see me at the door in the morning or 

email the office and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 

Mrs Ellingworth 


